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14 July 2020 

Placement Initiative for Qualified Cost Accountants of December 2019 Batch 
 

Dear Qualified Cost Accountants of December 2019 Batch, 
  

Hope you are safe and doing well during this difficult time. 

  

We are all passing through an extremely struggling and challenging time for last four months and 

everyone is fighting hard against COVID – 19 around the planet in all possible ways for the 

existence of human civilization. 

  

You are the worst sufferer of this Pandemic situation in the process of shaping your professional 

career in the right direction. We also had to postpone all scheduled Campus Placement initiatives 

immediately after the nation-wide lockdown being announced by the Government. 

  

Our Placement team is relentlessly working to move the placement activities live and make it 

happen. We have already initiated the following activities in this direction even during the 

lockdown period: 

  

 Online 12-days Pre-Placement Orientation Program has been completed successfully with 

your fullest participation [16 – 27 June 2020]. 

 First-round of Online Campus Placement drive has been conducted in the month of June 

2020 where a PSU Company has recruited few candidates from this batch. 

 Our placement team is in constant touch with various Public and Private Sector 

Companies on regular basis and inviting them to conduct Online Campus Placement 

drives at the earliest possible time. 

 Moreover, December 2019 Batch will be given sufficient opportunity with a longer 

duration than usual so that the pass outs of this batch get enough scope to prove their 

ability to build a successful professional career. 

  

We are very much hopeful that the Pandemic situation will end soon and normalcy is restored 

with the revival of the economy and the qualified students of this batch are well placed in various 

organizations as a qualified CMA.  

 

Wishing you all a sparkling professional career ahead. 

  

Stay Home, Stay Safe!!! 

 

  

CMA Biswarup Basu 

Vice President & 

Chairman – Training, Educational Facilities & Placement Committee 

The Institute of Cost Accountants of India 


